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NEWSLETTER 
Week 9 Term 4 11 December 2018  

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

This will be our final newsletter for the year.   
The end of another year brings a mixture of joy and 
sadness. We will be saying a sad farewell to two 
families this year.  It has been wonderful having Bonnie, 
Jeremy and Jackson as part of our school family for 
many years and we will miss them greatly. We also say 
farewell to  Jennie, Mark & Lilith who  have also 
contributed a great deal to the school for many years.  
Luckily for us, Mark is our General Assistant and we will 
certainly be seeing him around! 
We wish all our Year 6 students, Ahliyah, Lilith and 
Jackson, the very best for the future. Enjoy your time in 
high school. 
 
Presentation Day 
Preparations are well underway for our presentation 
day celebrations!  Students are asked to bring a piece of 
fruit and a drink to have prior to the presentation.  
Morning tea and a sausage sizzle for lunch will be 
provided. 
  

 

 
Backpack donation news—Message from Andrew Patterson 
Principal, Copmanhurst Public School. 
 
A pic from Coonamble. They are all very grateful for your 
generosity and there were some excited kindys I met today! 
Cheers 
Andrew 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
Thu 13 Dec  End of Year Presentation Day  
 
Wed 19 Dec  Students’ last day of school 
 
Tue 29 Jan 2019 Staff Development Day 
 
Wed 30 Jan 2019 Students return to school  

Canteen Roster  
 

Fri 14 Dec -  Volunteer required ! 

Our Week 8 Award recipients ! 

Our Smiley Slip 

winners for     

Week 7 & 8 was 

Ahliyah & Roaran 

 

Nymboida Public School parents, carers and 

families are invited to attend the 

2018 Presentation Ceremony 

& Year 6 Farewell 
Thursday 13

 
December 

Presentation ceremony 9.30am 

Followed by end of year celebrations including a    

sausage sizzle, jumping castle, obstacle course      

and waterslide  

Students should come to school in full school uniform for the 

presentation ceremony.  

Please bring sun-safe swimmers and a towel.  



‘Get Hooked Fishing Workshop’ 
Last Wednesday the students participated in a Fishing Workshop organised by the Department of Primary    
Industries.  Please enjoy the photos! Here is the link to the NBN broadcast of the fishing excursion: 
https://www.nbnnews.com.au/2018/12/05/school-kids-get-hooked-on-fishing-program/ 
 
Daily Examiner Kidzchat visit 
Ebony from the Daily Examiner visited us today and interviewed each student for the next Kidzchat segment in 
The Daily Examiner.  Please keep an eye out for your child over the holidays.   
 
End of year celebrations 
On Thursday we will be holding our end of year Presentation Day.  This is a time to celebrate the many school 
achievements and accomplishments of our students throughout the year.  We welcome parents and  
community members to come along and celebrate with us. The students’ end of year homework rewards day 
will be held next week.  Our last day of school for students is next Wednesday 19 December, and the first day 
of school for Term 1 2019 is Wednesday 30 January 2019. 
We wish everyone a safe and happy holiday and look forward to seeing you all again in 2019. 
 
Louise Hankinson  
Relieving Principal 


